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I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1) NEW DISTRIBUTION
CENTRE For over a decade, Simply Precast has been a leading provider of 

precast lifting and fixing systems in the UK and Ireland. Our 
unwavering commitment to excellence and a robust supply chain 
network have solidified our position as a preferred supplier in this 
industry. 

Understanding the demands of our fast-paced environment, we've 
geared ourselves up to deliver precisely when you need it. We 
maintain substantial stock levels in our well-equipped warehouses 
to ensure that your orders are met with efficiency and reliability. 

In our relentless pursuit of enhancing our services, we are thrilled to 
announce the opening of a new cutting-edge warehousing and 
distribution center in Liverpool, UK. This state-of-the-art facility 
signifies our dedication to meeting and exceeding your 
expectations. 

Our customers place their trust in us, and we take pride in 
rewarding that trust by continuously pushing the boundaries of 
what's possible. Our new warehouse facility represents yet another 
stride towards realizing our mission – delivering first-class precast 
solutions with unrivalled quality and precision. 

At Simply Precast, we're not just your precast solutions provider; 
we're your partner in progress. Thank you for choosing us, and we 
look forward to serving you even better with our new facility. 

Stay tuned for more exciting updates and developments from Simply 
Precast! 
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